
 

 

 Scholarships  
 
          AVAILABLE FOR 
 

 AME MEMBERS 
  Starting June 1st, 2015 
 
 
Once again, the AME Scholarship Fund will award scholarships, by lottery, for its  
members. 
 
All applicants must be enrolled in programs at accredited institutions of higher  
learning, including BOCES, during the Fall 2015 semester. 
 
Applications will be available at AME Headquarters beginning Monday, June 1, 2015  
by calling Sylvia at 589-8400. All applications and a paid Bursar’s receipt  
must be returned to AME Headquarters, 30 Orville Drive, Suite A, Bohemia no  
later than Friday, August 28, 2015. 
  
 
      Winners will be awarded at the October 2015 General Membership Meeting. 

 

 

 


